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Grand Knights Report: 

Grand Knight, Larry Green reports that we are one new member away 

from our goal and be awarded Star Council. 

The Grand Knight also reported the Startup of an old tradition, “Knight 

of The Year” and “Knight of The Month”. 

Stan Holcomb and Bob Betik are co-recipients of Knight of The Year. 

Congratulations to both! 

Unfinished Business: 

Three spending motions were introduced and passed. 

$1000.00 for Project Gabriel, $1000.00 for St Vincent De Paul and 

$1000.00 for Waxahachie Care. 

District Deputy John Casarez conducted the 8417 council elections. The 

following individuals have been nominated and elected for the 

Columbian year 2017-2018 

Grand Knight – Larry Green      Deputy Grand Knight – Pat Moriarty 

Treasurer - Thomas Buford                      Chancellor – Tal Tallet 

Recorder – John O’Brien                             Advocate – Adam Naverette 

Warden – Bob Betik                              Inside Guard – Don Schmidt 

Outside Guard – Joe Kucharczyk                  Trustee – Perry Popp 

Trustee - Glenn Beck                                       Trustee – Ron Naizer 



New Business: 

A motion was introduced and passed to make four quarterly 

contributions of $125.00 to the Alter Society. 

A motion was introduced and passed to make an early contribution to 

Father Moreno’s Annuity fund as a farewell gesture.  

Any member in good standings who has the rank of third degree is 

eligible for Standing Committee Service Chairman. Please inform 

Deputy Grand Knight if interested. 

Building Committee: 

Stan Holcomb reports that the AC system for the hall has been repaired 

and a new thermostat installed by A&D Mechanical Services. Many 

thanks to Anna and Larry David for waiving the $250.00 invoice! 

Pro Life: 

The Pro Life committee will be meeting on July 23, 2017 at 11:15am in 

the school library.  

Admissions Committee: 

Jason Anglin reported a 1
st
 degree initiation for Thursday June 15

th
 and 

encouraged all Knights to attend to support our new members. Jason 

also introduced a motion to accept Tyler Heaney. The motion was 

approved. 

Church and Family: 

There is a rosary on every Wednesday from 6:30 – 7:00pm in the chapel. 

 

 


